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5th March 2019
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has come to our attention that there is a general increase of children (especially in KS1) not being booked in for school dinners, and they are not provided with a packed lunch either.

We really need to stress how important it is to book your children’s dinners in advance, as the kitchen staff pre-order their supplies based on specific numbers of booked meals. 

Each school meal provided is in accordance with the Government guidelines set down to meet appropriate nutritional standards.  If meals are not booked in advance and an alternative has to be found it cannot be guaranteed that these nutritional standards can be met.

It is always difficult for children if they have to have a different lunch from their friends due to them not being booked in, or it may mean there is nothing they really like.

Staff and Teaching Assistants spend lots of time calling parents daily, which is time better spent elsewhere, in the classrooms.

School dinners can be booked on ParentPay, if you are struggling with the ordering, please come and see the office staff and we can show you how to block book until the end of term, so you won’t have to worry about the midnight deadlines on a Friday. 

Obviously we understand that genuine mistakes can happen, but these should not be on a regular basis.

Kind Regards

Mr Perkins

Principal
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